
 

 

Beech Class enjoyed their Forest 

Sessions on site due to COVID.  It 

gave us lots of different 

opportunities like the Muddy 

Kitchen which became a Victorian 

one.  We planted seeds and plants 

that grew in Victorian Gardens and 

looked at the language of flowers. 

 

We even 

discovered that 

our new tree 

donated by 

Sorrel’s Dad 

was created in 

1872 - a true 

Victorian tree! 



 

 

 

 

Whittling, Slack Line, 

Pond dipping, Tree 

Climbing, and creating 

Dens.  We also 

investigated fragrant 

leaves. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We enjoyed Happa Zome 

where you collect leaves 

and flowers fold cloth in half 

and bash with a stone or 

mallet.  The results were 

quite spectacular and 

reminded us of William 

Morris designs. 

On our final week we lit 

the fire and whittled our 

own sticks to cook 

marshmallows 



 

 

 

 

One week we explored just outside the school 

and played  ‘Crossing the Swamp’.  We 

thought about Victorian Explorers, made 

observational drawings, pressed flowers, 

checked how many species of flowers could 

be found within a hoop and used a spotters 

guide to identify them. 


